
Library Holiday Closing Announcement 

Dear Valued Patrons, 

We would like to inform you that our library will be closed for the holidays on the following 

dates: 

• December 24, 2023 - Christmas Eve 

• December 25, 2023 - Christmas Day 

• December 31, 2023 - New Year's Eve 

• January 1, 2024 - New Year's Day 

We will resume regular operating hours on January 2, 2024. 

Thank you for your understanding, and we wish you a joyful holiday season! 

Sincerely, 

The Library Team 


